
From: Planning
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2018/0177/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from Mr David Lofthouse at

Cliffroyd, Covet Hill, Robin Hoods Bay, YO224SN
Date: 23 April 2018 16:18:56

Dear Sirs, 

We have considered the application, the plans and the associated documents and fully support this application.
The tea hut will be a nice addition to the village and a useful amenity given its proximity to the beach.

Yours faithfully

David and Victoria Lofthouse

Comments made by Mr David Lofthouse of Cliffroyd, Covet Hill, Robin Hoods Bay, YO224SN
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